BRECK INN PET POLICY

Hello Friends, and Welcome to the Breck Inn!

Well-behaved dogs and cats are always welcome to take part in a family vacation at the Breck Inn. In addition, all pets are
considered guests of the Breck Inn and must be registered at check-in. Ten percent of all pet fees are donated to the
Summit County Animal Control and Shelter.

Here are a few things to note for your Breck Inn check-in:

There is a fee of $35 per pet per night. Service Animals are exempt from pet fees.
If your pet likes to get up on the bed, and you would like a pet blanket, please let us know. You will be charged
a $40 fee if the blanket is not returned.
Our housekeepers will not service any guest room with a pet present.
Pet owners are to immediately clean up after their pet or service animal and dispose of the refuse in a suitable
container located at Pet Rest Areas around the property.
We understand our furry friends like to woof, especially in new places. Please note:
o If your pup barks continuously for 30 minutes, we will call you at the number(s) you provide below.
o Our expectation is for you to return within 30 minutes of our call to attend to your pup.
o If not, the Breck Inn might charge $200 depending on the incident.

Below are the guidelines we ask Dog Owners to follow for the duration of their stay:

Date:

Dog(s) Names:
Direct Cell Phone Number(s):
Owner Signature:

(Front Desk Use: Room #: ; # of Pet Blankets Issued: )

Your pet must be leashed when in common areas.

Pets are not permitted in the Lounge (Breakfast Room) due to health codes.

You will be liable for any damage and repairs or if excessive cleaning is required. We expect guests to treat our
Pet-friendly lodging as they would at their own homes.

Guests are liable for any issues regarding other guests or other pets.

As a pet owner at the Breck Inn, you assume responsibility for your pet’s actions.




